



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

6th January 2021

Dear Parent,

Further to my previous letter about instrumental lessons and the new lockdown taking effect from today, the leadership team have confirmed that there will be no instrumental music lessons this half term.

I am sorry for the disruption that this will cause and hope that we will be able to resume lessons in the second half of Lent. In the mean-time please do encourage your son/daughter to continue with their practise — many students found a therapeutic value in playing their instruments and singing during lockdown. They could set themselves a challenge each week in order to help structure their progress — I am sure they will do brilliantly — they have after all demonstrated their true flexibility in adjusting to changing circumstances over the last nine months.

In the meantime, stay safe and I look forward to better times when we can welcome you back into College to see our students performing once again.

Best wishes,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286